Pauline Underwood & Gary Morgan,
Roy Morgan Research Centre,

401 Collins Street,

Melbourne. Vic. 3000.

5" September, 2008

Dear Pauline & Gary,

The entire team would like to thank you for your involvement with the Collectors
programme.

The segment on Australian Women Potters will go to air at 8 pm on Friday the 19" of
September, 2008.

We hope you enjoy watching the programme, and a complimentary DVD copy of the
show will be sent to you.

Thank you, and very kind regards,

Collectors Production Team
ABC TV, Hobart

~ GPO Box 9994 Hobart Tasmania 7001 Phone: 03 6235 3703 Fax: 03 6235 3530
o Email: collectors@your.abc.net.au Web: www.abc.net.au/cellectors



